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Dear parent/carer 
 
In an attempt to give you information as soon as possible so that you can make alternative arrangements for 
your children, I am letting you know the current plans which affect Seaburn Dene Primary School, as part of 
the national strike day on Wednesday next week. This information is current, however, there may still be 
changes right up to and including strike day itself. 
 
The following year groups will not attend school, due to industrial action: 
 

Reception 
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 6 

 
Unfortunately, in these circumstances, we have to be guided by health and safety and we do not have 
adequate cover to open these classes safely on the upcoming strike day. There is an extremely limited 
number of places for children of critical workers, who have no alternative childcare on this day. These 
will be outside their normal year group and should only be considered, if you are a critical worker and 
have no alternative on Wednesday, form to complete.: https://forms.gle/CR5x2aKaEWLVHZtD7 
 
If your child receives means tested Free School Meals and their year group is not attending school on 
Wednesday, we can offer a packed lunch for collection from school on the day. This will consist of a cheese 
bun (or dairy free alternative), shortbread biscuit,  yoghurt, fruit and bottled water. Please contact the office 
via admin@seaburndeneprimary.co.uk by tomorrow (THURS) to request this. 
On our class pages on the website, the teachers have recommended websites which your children can access 
eg Spelling Frame, TT Rockstars, Oxford Reading Buddy etc. 
 
The following year groups will not be affected and remain open as usual. These children are required to 
attend school: 

Nursery 
Year 1 
Year 4 
Year 5 

 
Breakfast Club and Tea Club will be unaffected, however there will be no before or after-school clubs that day 
eg. Maths or reading intervention groups. School dinners will still be available for all of the children attending 
school.Any changes to these arrangements will be communicated via Class Dojo and the school website. 
Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 
 
 
John Howe  Julie Chalk 
 Headteacher  Chair of Governors 

 

mailto:admin@seaburndeneprimary.co.uk
https://forms.gle/CR5x2aKaEWLVHZtD7
mailto:admin@seaburndeneprimary.co.uk

